
P.O. Box 1437 
Georgetown, SC 29442 

Phone:  843-520-4888 / Fax:  843-527-4140 

Dear Friends, 

 In the church world, there are terms we use in ordinary life that we sometimes don’t really have a clear 
meaning as to their origin or proper use. The first one I ran head on into was the use of the word, “Reverend”. 

It’s a title of significant honor and respect.                                                                                                                

 In my childhood understanding, I thought that was a person that stood behind a pulpit and preached. As 
I grew older, I figured out that “you better respect that person because he is special”. I guess that translated to 
him being “revered”. Since my father was a REVEREND I understood that he was special, so it made sense to 

this kid. Then I grew up and went to Bible College and people started calling me “Reverend” and I knew I   
hadn’t gained that much respect that quick. (Not sure when you actually cross that line.)          

 Now, I found out that a person with the title of “Reverend” is reserved for those who have been       
ORDAINED into ministry. So, I set out to understand the word ORDINATATION.           

 Ordination is described as an event where someone has been involved in SUCCESSFUL ministry for a 

period of time. They are recognized for their CALLING INTO MINISTRY. The Bible refers to those in    
spiritual leadership who find a person of this qualification and they lay hands on them and pray over them   
giving them a charge to go forward in their ministry. The apostles did it.                  

 This sets up a huge milestone in the life and ministry of one of our graduates. Mr. Hal Thompson     
attended and graduated this program and immediately began sharing the good news of Jesus to all he met. He 

began teaching a Bible class to construction workers and his story got around town. He began to be invited to 
churches to share his story of redemption. He has been instrumental in organizing a county wide revival and 
now has been asked to pastor a church!        

 We will gather on October 2, 2022 in Alcolu, SC at Clarendon Baptist Church where he will be       

recognized in an ordination service. His pastors, family and friends will gather to pray for him and accept the 
charge of supporting him as he takes the torch of leadership as a “Reverend”.                       

 I am proud to be part of this ORDINATION and stand beside a fellow minister that YOU had a big 
part in bringing to this time. The support, prayers, and friendship we have received over the past three decades 

has been absolutely awesome! If Hal was typing this, you would see the word JESUS all over this page. That 
is his answer to a lost and dying world because he knows Jesus changed a hard-core drug addict into a tender 
hearted loving father, husband and now MINISTER OF THE GOSPEL OF JESUS CHRIST!          

            Thank you for giving this month! 

 

Helping Hurting People, 

 

Rev. Wayne Powell                                                                                                                                            
Executive Director 
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In Honor of: 
 

All Residents of Adult & Teen Challenge 

  Given by:  Mr. & Mrs. Mark Nichols  

  N. Augusta, SC  
 

Grady Belcher 

  Given by:  Mr. & Mrs. C. Bryan Daughtry 

  York, SC  
 

Pastor Shep Stone - Happy Birthday!  

  Given by:  Dorothy Smith  

  Pamplico, SC  
 

Koty Jordan  

  Given by: Ms. Jacquelyn Owens  

  Georgetown, SC  
 

Margaret Ann Bohler - Happy Birthday!  

  Given by:  Mr. Gerald Bohler  

  Easley, SC  

October 2022 Service Schedule  
    

Sunday, October 9th - 10:30 a.m. 

  Rehobeth IPHC  

  Hemingway, SC  
 

Sunday, October 16th - 10:30 a.m. 

  Life Center  

  Kingstree, SC  
 

Sunday, October 16th - 6:00 p.m. 

  New Covenant 

  Turbeville, SC  
 

October 23rd - 11:00 a.m.  

  Pinedale IPHC  

  Turbeville, SC  

If you are involved in a church or any community groups,  

Auxiliary Meetings, Ladies and Men’s Meetings, we would 

love to come visit, give a presentation of our ministry and 

help spread word of Adult & Teen Challenge.    

Give us a call at 843-520-4888 

In Memory of: 
Ashley Avant 

  Given by:  Kenneth Avant 

  Georgetown, SC  
 

David Mosteller  

  Given by:  Ms. Connie Mosteller  

  Lexington, SC  
 

Meagan Newman 

  Given by:  Mr. & Mrs. Charles McCoy 

  Bethune, SC  
 

Anne Amendola & Maximilian Haven 

  Given by:  Mr. & Mrs. David Amendola 

  Englishtown, NJ 
 

Jerry Tate 

  Given by: Ms. Doris Tate 

  Anderson, SC  
 

Pansy “Bess” Crawford  

  Given by:  Gloria Thomas 

  Huger, SC  
 

Our Parents 

  Given by:  Mr. & Mrs. Bill Sharpe, Jr.  

  Pawleys Island, SC  
 

Alton Ewing 

  Given by:  Mr. & Mrs. Stanley Prince 

  Loris, SC  
 

Margaret & Hudson Hausmann  

  Given by:  Mr. & Mrs. Donald Shanks  

  Myrtle Beach, SC  
 

Col & Mrs. Robert E. Lee 

  Given by:  Mr. & Mrs. Gary Lee 

  Conway, SC  
 

Meagan Newman 

  Given by:  Mr. & Mrs. C. Kenneth Westall  

  Arden, NC  
 

J. Patrick 

  Given by:  Mr. & Mrs. Curtis Inabinett, Sr.  

  Ravenel, SC  
 

Carolyn Robinson / Carl Springs, Jr. / 

David Stillinger / W.C. Dennis / Teresa Benton /  

Gary Guthrie / Joey Cantley / Elizabeth Perry /  

Bobby Benenhaley / Andrew McDaniel  

  Given by:  Mr. & Mrs. Drew McCutcheon 

  Pamplico, SC  

ADULT & TEEN CHALLENGE BULLETIN BOARD  
www.teenchallengesc.com or  

Adult & Teen Challenge South Carolina on Facebook  


